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Notice of Special Meeting
Notice of Quorum Gatherings

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern:

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a
special meeting of the South Suburban Park and Recreation District
Board of Directors will be held with the Lone Tree City Council on
Wednesday, March 6, 2012, Start time: 4 pm, at
Lone Tree Civic Center, City Council Chambers, 8527 Lone Tree Parkway
Agenda: During this meeting, the Council and Board will receive a report from a citizen
committee proposing to exclude the City of Lone Tree from the South Suburban Park and
Recreation District. Further,

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the South Suburban Park and Recreation
District Board of Directors may be in attendance at the following events:
 Willow Creek Trail in Willow Spring Open Space. Two events: Friday, March 9, 2012,

3 pm; and Monday March 12, 1:30 pm. Meet at Homestead Elementary parking lot,
7451 South Homestead Parkway by Dry Creek Road, Centennial. District representatives
will walk the property to talk about possible improvements to trailways in the Open Space.

 deKoevend Park improvements meeting, March 12, 6:30 pm in the Goodson Recreation
Center Board Room, 6315 South University Boulevard, Centennial. District planning staff
will review planned improvements to the Park.

 Oxbow, Murray, and Lee Gulch properties, adjacent the Platte River and the Mary Carter
Greenway. Meeting on proposed improvements, conducted by the Trust for Public Land.
March 15, 6 pm, at the Carson Nature Center, 3000 West Carson Drive, Littleton.

This is a notice of several special sessions to be conducted by or attended by the District Board of
Directors. All of these sessions are open to the public. If you would like additional information
relating to these or any of the Board’s sessions, please call 303/798-5131.
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